



# RIPE Address Policy Working Group

May 10, 2017

RIPE 74, Budapest

WG Chairs: Gert Döring & Sander Steffann

please remember: this session is webcast

## APWG Agenda 09:00-10:30

- A. administrative matters
  - approving the minutes from RIPE 73 (Madrid)
- B. WG Chair Selection Process
  - Gert Döring to step down, willing to be re-appointed
- C. current policy topics - Marco Schmidt, NCC PDO
  - RIPE policy and PDP update, worldwide look
- D. Feedback from NCC Registration Services - Andrea Cima
  - discussion with the group
- E. outdated references in policy documents - Marco Schmidt
  - discussion with the group

## APWG Agenda 11:00-12:30

- F. Discussion of open policy proposals
  - 2016-04 IPv6 PI Sub-assignment Clarification
  - 2017-01 Publish statistics on Intra-RIR Legacy updates
- Y. Open Policy Hour
- Z. AOB

## Agenda Bashing

- do you want to see anything changed?
- is something missing?

## A. minutes from RIPE 73 (Madrid)

- have been circulated on the mailing list
- no comments received yet
- feedback? Any inaccuracies that need correcting?

## **B. WG Chair Selection Procedure**

- process defined by consensus on the AP WG mailing list
- one chair stepping down every year (taking turns)
- Gert Döring to step down this time
- process-wise, handing over the session to Sander now...

## C. current policy topics

- presentation by Marco Schmidt, NCC PDO

## D. Feedback From NCC Registration Service

- presentation by Andrea Cima
- feedback from the room?
- followup actions?



## E. outdated references in policy documents

- this came up during the AS number cleanup discussion
- WG chairs asked NCC to look into size of the issue
- presentation by Marco Schmidt
- feedback from the room?
- followup actions?

**coffee break!**

- please be back at 11:00
- **and we change over to the side room!**



# RIPE Address Policy Working Group

May 10, 2017

RIPE 74, Budapest

WG Chairs: Gert Döring & Sander Steffann

please remember: this session is webcast

## APWG Agenda 11:00-12:30

- F. Discussion of open policy proposals
  - 2016-04 IPv6 PI Sub-assignment Clarification
  - 2017-01 Publish statistics on Intra-RIR Legacy updates
- Y. Open Policy Hour
- Z. AOB

## before entering the more interactive part...

- No decisions are made here(!).
- This is to get feedback to the proposers and to get a feel for the Working Group's opinions.
- Consensus based process based on the *open and public* mailing list.
- please remember to speak into the microphone
- please speak your name, so the scribes can properly attribute what you said
- the session is webcast, so people who couldn't come to Budapest can still be participate
- remote feedback can be provided by IRC

## F. Discussion of open policy proposals (1)

- 2016-04
  - “IPv6 PI Sub-assignment Clarification”
  - discussion phase finished January 31st
  - quite a bit of support
  - concerns seem to mostly center around
    - \* “should this be necessary at all, or is this just a misinterpretation of PI policy by the NCC?”
    - \* will this encourage use of longer-than-/64 subnets?
  - short presentation by Maximilian Wilhelm
  - then Q&A and discussion

## F. Discussion of open policy proposals (2)

- 2017-01
  - “Publish statistics on Intra-RIR Legacy updates”
  - *new* proposal, in discussion phase since April 25
  - quite a bit of discussion
  - concerns seem to mostly center around
    - \* “what is this about?”
    - \* “who benefits from this, and why?”
  - short presentation by Elvis Daniel Velea
  - then Q&A and discussion

## Y. Open Policy Hour

- “The Open Policy Hour is a showcase for your policy ideas. If you have a policy proposal you’d like to debut, prior to formally submitting it, here is your opportunity.”



**Z. AOB**

- anything else?

**Thanks!**

- thanks for your input
- thanks for your help in forming policies in the RIPE region
- ...enjoy your lunch!
- ...and we hope to see you all @RIPE75